April 7, 2017

TO: Mayor & Alameda City Council

The City of Alameda

2263 Santa Clara Ave, Alameda, CA 94501

## Dear Mayor & Council:

It has come to my attention this morning that the Alameda Renter's Coalition submitted a statement that I had prepared for them earlier this week regarding Ordinance No 3148. I would like to make it clear that the views expressed in my statement are my own personal views and do not represent that City of Alameda or the Planning Board.

As you may know, I am very passionate about this issue. I appreciate all of your effort and attention to this item.

Sincerely,

David Mitchell

Submitted by David Moterall
Re-16-B 414 Carlo May
4 17/17